
 
 

CABINET – 5 FEBRUARY 2021 
 

HINCKLEY NATIONAL RAIL FREIGHT INTERCHANGE 
 

REPORT OF THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE 

 
 
Purpose of the Report 
 

1. The purpose of this report is to seek the Cabinet’s approval for  
recommendations associated with mitigating identified risks regarding the 
developer’s infrastructure proposals and planning timetable in relation to the 
proposed Hinckley National Rail Freight Interchange (HNRFI) scheme in 
Blaby District. 
 

2. A supplementary report setting out in more detail the revised proposals for the 
HNRFI scheme is currently being prepared and this will be circulated to 
members and published on the County Council’s website as soon as it is 
available. 

 
Recommendation 
 

3. The Cabinet is asked to note this and the supplementary report and consider 
the revised proposals and implications for the County Council. 
 

Reason for Recommendation 
 

4. To enable the Cabinet to comment on the headline HNRFI proposals prior to 
the commencement of consultation by the developer. 

 
Timetable for Decisions (including Scrutiny) 
 
5. A supplementary report will be circulated at the earliest opportunity. 
 
Policy Framework and Previous Decisions 
 
6. Consideration of the relevant corporate policies and plans will be given in the 

supplementary report. 
 
Circulation under the Local Issues Alert Procedure 
 

7. Mrs. M. Wright CC 
 
 
Equality and Human Rights Implications 
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8. There are no equality or human rights implications arising from this report. 
 
Background Papers 
 
None. 
 
Officer to Contact 
 
Simon Lawrence 
Head of the Growth Unit and Major Programmes 
Chief Executive’s Department 
Tel: 0116 305 7243  
Email: simon.lawrence@leics.gov.uk 
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